
НОВЫЕ  МЕРЫ  ПО  СМЯГЧЕНИЮ
ДОСТУПА  К  ПРЕСВЯТОМУ  ХРАМУ
ВОСКРЕСЕНИЯ
Три  общины,  а  именно:  Греко-Православный  Иерусалимский
Патриархат, Кустодия Святой Земли Францисканцев и Патриархат
Армян в Иерусалиме, – объявляют следующее:  

Following the situation development in the Holy Land, we the
Heads of the Three Communities, custodians of the Basilica of
the  Holy  Sepulchre  and  Resurrection,  wish  to  inform  that
starting  on  Sunday  24th  this  most  Holy  Place  will  be
accessible again to the faithful for visits and prayers.

For safety reasons and in order to avoid the risk of a new
spread of the COVID-19 infection, at the beginning the number
will be limited (to 50 persons) and the Basilica will be
accessible only to those who have no fever or symptoms of
infection and are wearing suitable face coverings.

It will also be necessary to keep a minimal distance of 2
meters between each person and to avoid any act of devotion
that  might  include  physical  contact  such  as  touching  and
kissing the stones, icons, vestments and the personnel in the
Basilica; as well as abide always by the given instructions.

From this Holy Place, in this Easter time, we continue our
prayers, asking for the end of this pandemic.
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